

Newsletter 5

7th October 2019

Dear Parents and Children,

Thank you for your patience with the <u>window replacement</u> project. We have our fingers crossed that it will be finished by half term.

Now that the weather is turning cooler and the rain is a regular visitor could you please ensure that your children wear a named, light rainproof <u>coat</u> to school. We do <u>NOT allow umbrellas</u> in school as we have no storage for them. If your child uses one on the way to school please make sure that you take it away with you when you drop them off-thank you.





<u>Safeguarding Matters</u> - This week, on the 10th October, it will be <u>World Mental Health Day</u>. To raise awareness of the importance of looking after our wellbeing and mental health, we will be inviting children to wear a <u>yellow accessory</u> to school. The organisation, <u>Young Minds</u>, in support of World Mental Health Day, encourages children and young people to wear a splash of sunshine to show everyone that they are not alone in a campaign called #helloyellow. Some ideas of what children could wear are... a pair of yellow socks, a yellow bow, hat, scarf or a yellow wristband in addition to their normal school uniform. During the course of the day, children will be talking about and taking part in activities around mental health within their classes. We hope to see as many children as possible taking part in raising awareness for such an importance cause.

<u>Please continue to read with and to your children</u> at home <u>every day</u>. It makes such a huge difference to their development of deeper reading skills and their love of books if this special time is shared at home.

Wishing you a good week.

SETTLED STATUS FOR EU CITIZENS - PLEASE SEE ATTACHED POSTER FOR INFORMATION.





To apply, you need to be an EU citizen or a non-EU family member of an EU citizen. This includes those with a UK permanent residence document.

Call the free advice line Monday to Friday, 10:00am to 16:00pm to speak to an advisor who may be able to assist you. One-to-one appointments, digital assistance, printing, scanning and support available in every European language.

Free Advice & Appointment Line: 0800 0564 745

Weekly Drop In: Thursday 01:00 pm-04:00 pm & Friday 10:00 am-12:00 pm

Location: CAN Mezzanine Treaty Centre (Level 2), Hounslow TW3 1ES

TELEPHONE: 020 8560 0965

E-MAIL: office@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk head@ springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk

TW7 4HB